
  R.C. Waters Music  
 
 

SECOND GRADE PERFORMANCE 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2023 

OAK HARBOR HIGH SCHOOL AUDITORIUM 

7:00 PM 
 

Students in second grade will present a performance at 7:00 PM in the Oak 

Harbor High School Auditorium on Tuesday, December 5, 2023. (The calamity date is 

scheduled for Tuesday, December 12, 2023.) The performance is free and open to the 

public. 

 All students should wear nice, casual attire and report to their assigned room at 

6:45 PM at the High School. All classrooms can be found by entering through the 

cafeteria doors and following the signs to the right. The auditorium doors will open at 

6:30 PM. 

 

Mrs. Byington & Mrs. Cecil/Mr. Exlos-Raber        Band Room (108) 

Mr. Gallagher & Mrs. Hathaway           Choir Room (109) 

Mrs. Koren              Study Hall Room (111) 

  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me via phone 

(419.898.6219), via email (jseibert@bcssd.com) or ClassDoJo. We can’t wait to perform! 

We’re SO excited! 

 

Thank you!   

Mrs. Seibert 

 

 

 

 

 

 


